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From: Greg Skehan 
Sent: Wednesday, 22 February 2023 9:43 AM
To: State Development; 
Cc: Laura Reisz
Subject: RE: Inquiry into allegations of impropriety against agents of the City of Canterbury Bankstown 

Council - Post-hearing responses - Due 10.00 am on 22 February 2023

Dear Ms Treeby, 

Thank you for your email below. 

We are instructed by our client, Mr Simon Manoski, to respond as follows to the question on notice. 

Question - Page 10 Transcript: 

The Hon. CHRIS RATH: Can you confirm for us the nature of your current employment? 

SIMON MANOSKI: Independent urban planning consultant, as a sole trader. 

The Hon. CHRIS RATH: And your employment history? You were at Canterbury Bankstown council until 
what date? 

SIMON MANOSKI: It was October 2022. 

The Hon. CHRIS RATH: So in September 2022 you created an ABN but you didn't leave council until 
October 2022. Is that correct? 

SIMON MANOSKI: I don't recall the date that we created the— 

The Hon. CHRIS RATH: Will you take that on notice? I'm just looking at an ABN website that says it was 
created in September, and then you left the council in October. You certainly can take that on notice. 

Answer: 

In August 2022, I spoke to the General Manager of the City of Canterbury Bankstown Council and gave him 
notice of my resignation as an employee of the Council.  

On 26 August 2022, I advised Council staff that I had decided to leave my employment with Council. 

My last day as an employee of Council was 6 October 2022. 

Based on my perusal of online ABN records, the ABN was activated on or about 28 September 2022, ie after 
I had advised Council of my intention to leave my employment. 

No work was undertaken prior to 6 October 2022. 

Kind regards, 

Greg Skehan 
Partner  
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